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March 16, 1993
Refer to: RC-93-0069

Division of Safeguards and Transportation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12
NMMSS REPORT D-24

Federal Register, dated January 26, 1993, contains a proposed rule change to
10 CFR 40, et al., wherein reference is made to the availability of Nuclear
Materials Management and Safeguards System Report D-24 from the Division of
Safeguards and Transportation. Accordingly, it is requested that the Report,
in both hard copy and diskette, be provided to the following:

Ernie Miller
Mail Code 830

,

Virgil c. Summer Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 88
Jenkinsv111e, SC 29065

If there are any questions related to this request, please contact Mr. Ernie
Miller via 803-345-4724.

Very truly yours,

A. R. Koon Jr.
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